
CAUTION: This email originated from an external source. Avoid clicking on links,
opening attachments, or replying unless you are familiar with the sender's email address
and can confirm the content is secure. Ensure that you do not enter your credentials on any
authentication page that does not belong to our organization.

From: Do Kim
To: Ashley Owens
Cc: Vandana Sayegh; Matt Steer; Stephen Schubert
Subject: Re: B&C: OMA & PIA Training
Date: Thursday, March 13, 2025 9:31:58 AM

Good morning, Ms. Owens.

Yes, I'm moving to Dallas next week.  However, if you need me, I could still serve until
you find someone to take my spot.  I haven't changed the address on my driver's
license yet but not sure if I'm still qualified after the move.

Best regards,
Do Kim

On Thursday, March 13, 2025 at 09:08:57 AM CDT, Ashley Owens <aowens@coppelltx.gov> wrote:

Hi Mr. Kim,

 

I wanted to confirm that you have moved out of Coppell and will no longer be able to serve
on the Board of Adjustment. Is this correct?

 

Thanks!

 

Ashley Owens

City Secretary
City of Coppell, TX

972-304-7021 (office)
www.coppelltx.gov

 

From: Do Kim  
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2025 4:50 PM
To: CITYSEC <CITYSEC@coppelltx.gov>
Subject: Re: B&C: OMA & PIA Training
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Good afternoon.

 

My family will be moving out of Coppell in March, so I will have to tender my resignation for the Board of
Adjustments.  I apologize for the inconvenience as I know my term just began.  Please let me know if you
still need my service until my move out date.

 

Best regards,

Do Kim

 

On Tuesday, January 21, 2025 at 11:08:55 AM CST, CITYSEC <citysec@coppelltx.gov> wrote:

 

 

Received, thank you!

 

Ashley Owens

City Secretary
City of Coppell, TX

972-304-7021 (office)
www.coppelltx.gov

 

From: Do Kim  
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2025 2:11 PM
To: CITYSEC <CITYSEC@coppelltx.gov>

Subject: Re: B&C: OMA & PIA Training

 

 



 

 

On Friday, January 17, 2025 at 11:19:10 AM CST, City of Coppell <boards@granicuslabs.com> wrote:

 

 

Dear Board Member,

This is a friendly reminder to submit your certificate of completion for the Open Meetings Act and/or
Public Information Act Training. 

Tranining Links:

1. Open Meetings Act
2. Public Information Act

If you have completed the training, please resubmit your certificates.

Thank you,

City Secretary's Office

972.304.3669




